Hello, everyone! Thank you for your continued interest in the Belle Center
United Methodist Church’s newsletter! Through this newsletter, people that may
not know all of the wonderful opportunities at Belle Center UMC can get in the
loop. I pray each of you have a blessed month! If you have any information you
would like included in the newsletter, please contact me at (937) 407-5419 or

logantphillips.99@gmail.com.

Blessings, Logan Phillips
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Birthdays & Anniversaries

Valla Dia Mannings, September 1 Jennifer Davis, September 15
Kae Lynn Lyden, September 1 Sherril Newman, September 18
Jacob & Kristen Johnson, September 1 Amy Cartwright, September 21
Brenda Carson, September 5 Sam Henry, September 24

Diana Henry, September 9 Brett & Lexi Roby, September 26

Shannon Ammons, September 9 Corey Ammons, September 27



September 3 @ 10:30AM... Church Service
September 8 @ 4:15PM-5:30PM... Ben Logan Football Pregame Dinner '
September 10 @ 10:30AM... Church Service
September 13 @ 7:00PM-8:30PM... Undefined
September 17 @ 10:30AM... Church Service
September 18 @ 6:00PM... Women’s Fellowship
September 20 @ 5:00PM... Food Pantry 2
September 20 @ 5:30PM-7:00PM... Kids Club
September 20 @ 7:00PM-8:30PM... Fired Up
September 27 @ 7:00PM-8:30PM... Undefined
September 24 @ 10:30AM... Church Service

' The Benjamin Logan football team will be stopping by for a pregame meal on
Friday, September 8. If you would like to stop by and wish them luck, they will

arrive at approximately 4:15PM.

2The food pantry is in need of nonperishable donations such as peanut butter, soup,
toilet paper, canned vegetables, etc. Monetary gifts to help purchase perishables are

always appreciated.



September Kids and Youth Events

KIDS CLUB: We will meet on Wednesday, Sept. 20 from 5:30-7:00 pm. Join us to
learn more about Jesus while we have craft, games, and food! Bring your friends
who are 4 years old through 4th grade.

*In October, our meetings will be held on the first and third Wednesday of each
month*

FIRED UP YOUTH: Bring your friends who are in 5th through 8th grade on
Wednesday, Sept. 20 from 7:00-8:30 pm. We always have food and games while
learning about Jesus and how to apply His teachings to our life.

*In October, our meetings will be held on the first and third Wednesday of each
month*

UNDEFINED: Are you in high school? Do you want to connect on a more
personal level with Jesus and others? We would love for you to join us on
Wednesday, Sept. 13 and 27 from 7:00-8:30 pm. Are you a fan or a follower? Not
sure...join us as we begin this season with a book study. If you are able, please
bring $5.00 to go towards your book.

THURSDAY SCHOOL: Thursday School renovation of the downstairs is in the
works. The Thursday School staff is working alongside the Trustees to come up
with a plan for redoing the basement. Their plans include new flooring and paint,
additional outlets, new pole coverings, and other preschool appropriate items. If
you would like to support this work, please mark your check with “Thursday
School Renovation” or use a special offering envelope, and mark it with the same
notation. Thank you! If you have any questions about this project, April or any of
the Thursday School staff will be glad to share their vision with you.



